
Court Interpreter Orientation 

March 11-13, 2019 
 

 

 

 

The Louisiana Supreme Court’s next interpreter orientation 

and testing is scheduled for March 11-13, 2019 and will 

take place at Goodwood Main Library in Baton Rouge, 

Louisiana.   The registration and testing fee is $200. Once 

candidates successfully complete all requirements, his or 

her name will appear on Louisiana’s official court 

interpreter roster.  The requirements and registration are 

available at www.lasc.org.  If you have any questions, 

please email courtinterpreters@lasc.org or call (504) 556-

9804. 
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